

EUROPEAN COMMISSION Office of the President Mr Jean-Claude Juncker

Member of Cabinet



Brussels, 28. 05. 2015 Ares (2015) 1999832

Dear Sir, Dear Madam,

The President of the European Commission, Mr Jean-Claude Juncker, has asked me to thank you for your letter of 8 May 2015 on behalf of the members of the Mediterranean Advisory Council (MEDAC) regarding the situation of migrants in the Mediterranean.

Mr Juncker asked me to inform you that your letter has been transmitted to Ms Federica Mogherini, the Vice-President and High Representative of the Union for Foreign Affairs and Security Policy.

Ms Mogherini (e-mail: federica.mogherini@ec.europa.eu) is looking into the points you have raised and will respond to you rapidly.

Yours faithfully,

Carlo Zadra

Mediterranean Advisory Council (MEDAC)

E-mail: segreteria@med-ac.eu